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This working paper informs CGMS about a fact sheet created by EUMETSAT on 
CGMS’s contribution to climate monitoring - GSICS. 
 
Observations from space contribute with unique information for decision making 
related to understanding, mitigation and adaptation to climate change, and hence 
CGMS Members are obvious contributors.   
 
As a result of the growing importance of the impact of climate change on CGMS, 
EUMETSAT has prepared a fact sheet “Global Space-based Inter-Calibration System 
– a CGMS Contribution to climate monitoring”. The text has been prepared by 
EUMETSAT in coordination with the GSICS Expert Panel Chairs. 
 
Copies for distribution are available on request from EUMETSAT. 
 
 
 
 
 
CGMS Members are invited to:  

- take note of the fact sheet 
- request printed copies from EUMETSAT (anne.taube@eumetsat.int) 
- distribute it at appropriate venues 
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Fact sheet on GSICS/CGMS 

1 INTRODUCTION 
 
This working paper informs CGMS about a fact sheet created by EUMETSAT on CGMS’s 
contribution to climate monitoring - GSICS. 

2 PURPOSE AND SCOPE 
 
Climate change is on the global agenda. This is evident since some time but also from 
recent discussions held at the WCC-3 in Geneva in September 2009. Furthermore, it has 
been recognised by the UNFCCC and it is expected to be embedded in the issues 
addressed at the COP-15 in Copenhagen in December 2009. 
 
Observations from space contribute with unique information for decision making related 
to understanding, mitigation and adaptation to climate change, and hence CGMS 
Members are obvious contributors.   
 
As a result EUMETSAT prepared a fact sheet “Global Space-based Inter-Calibration 
System – a CGMS contribution to climate monitoring”. The text has been prepared by 
EUMETSAT in coordination with the GSICS Expert Panel Chairs. 
 
The purpose of the fact sheet is to provide information on and promotion of CGMS 
contribution to climate monitoring. It is intended to be distributed at various venues, 
meetings etc. The fact sheet will be distributed at CEOS Plenary in November 2009. 
 
CGMS Members can receive printed copies for further distribution by sending a request 
to EUMETSAT (anne.taube@eumetsat.int).  

3 LAYOUT 
 
This shows the layout of the fact sheet. The fact sheet itself with legible text is available in a 
separate pdf file. 
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Layout of the fact sheet, front and back. 

4 CONCLUSION 
 
CGMS is invited to: 
 
- take note of the fact sheet; 
- request printed copies from EUMETSAT (anne.taube@eumetsat.int); 
- distribute it at appropriate venues. 


